

## 102 Eaton Square

16th November, 1982

Mr. Max W. Wheeler Hon. Secretary The Anglo-Catalan Society School of Modern Languages: Linguistics P.O. Box 147 Liverpool L69 3BX.

Dear Mr. Wheeler,

Thank you very much for your kind letter of 9th November and for your invitation to attend the Society's 28th Annual Conference to be held at the Instituto de España, 19-20 November 1982 which I am pleased to accept.

I would like to thank you and members of the Society for inviting my wife and myself at your Annual Lunch to be held in the "Dulcinea" restaurant, Ebury Street, on Saturday, 20th November and have pleasure in letting you know that we both accept with pleasure.

Looking forward to meeting you I remain.

Yours sincerely,

Julio Sousa Amell,

Minister for Cultural Affairs.